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October 21, 2022 

 

Good Evening, 

Please be advised that due to a water main leak, the Western Wayne Middle School and High School 

campus has shut off the water to the buildings at the conclusion of the school day today.  Repairs began 

after dismissal and are expected to be completed over the weekend.  However, in the event that the 

repairs cannot be completed on time, or the water system is not fully ready to accommodate school on 

Monday 10/24/22, the High School and Middle School may utilize a virtual/asynchronous Flexible 

Instructional Day (FID).  RDW and EverGreen will continue with a regular school day on Monday as this 

situation does not impact those campuses.   

Students and Staff at the High School and Middle School have been instructed to take their computers 

and other necessary materials home this afternoon in preparation. Please click on the following link for 

information on Flexible Instructional Days: https://ww3.westernwayne.org/download/316/post-

attachments-2022/21000/flexible-instructional-day-faqs-2.pdf  

We will contact families as soon as we are able to determine whether a FID will be necessary.  Thank you 

and have a nice weekend.  

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew Barrett, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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